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Minutes of the Boys/Girls Track and Field Advisory Committee 

September 2, 2020 

The IHSA Track & Field Advisory Committee met virtually, on Wednesday, September 2, 2020. The meeting began at 

10:00 a.m. Voting Committee members present were: Darwin Whitehead, Coach, Belvidere; Mark Tacchi, Coach, Glen 

Ellyn (Glenbard South); Amanda Young, Coach, Dunlap; Dee Arendt, Coach, Jacksonville (Routt); Tom Miller, Coach, 

Granite City; Geza Ehrentreu, Coordinator of Officials. Other guests and non-voting members present were: Mark 

Anderson, ITCCCA President; Kelly Hass, ITCCCA; Nicole Schaefbauer, IESA Track & Field Administrator; Kraig 

Garber; IHSA Asst. Executive Director. 

TERMS AND CONDITIONS RECOMMENDATIONS:   

No terms and conditions recommendations at this time. 

ITEMS OF GENERAL DISCUSSION: 

1. There was an explanation of the process for providing advisory committee proposals to the IHSA office.   

2. There was an update on the NFHS Rules for 2021.  The NFHS Track and Field Rules Committee did not propose 

any changes to the NFHS Track and Field Rules for 2021 as a result of states canceling their 2020 seasons due to 

COVID-19.  2021 NFHS Track and Field Rule Books will not be published this year.    

3. There was a review of IHSA Terms and Conditions changes that were approved for the 2020 season.  These 

changes will be implemented in the 2021 season. 

4. The committee discussed the potential for moving up the start date for the 2021 Track and Field season.          


